SES PTO
$chool Supply Information

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Because of budget and funding cuts, Sullivan Elementary School PTO has made
some changes to our programs. In the past, SES PTO, has offered free school
supplies to students who qualify for free and/or reduced lunch. (We understand
that not everyone who qualifies will need this assistance.) We are no longer able
to offer this program. However, we have partnerad with the Sullivan Ministerial
Association 1o offer school supplies. Therefore, for the 2018-2019 school year to
receive free school supplies parents/guardians must return the bottom portion
of this sheet to the designated box in the Elementary School east entrance no
later than June 15" if you choose to receive the school supplies, all school
supplies that your child needs for his/her grade level will be available to you.
Backpacks are also available but are in limited supply and will be on a first come,
first serve basis.

These forms must be returned NO LATER than Friday, June 15", School supplies
will be available for you to pick up at a later date, to be announced,

Thank you,
SES PTO

Please complete the form below and return to the designated box in the
Elementary School east entrance NO LATER than June 15", Free school supplies
from the Sullivan Ministerial Association will ONLY be available if these sheets
were returned on time.,

Student’'s Name: 2018-2019 Grade Level:

Parent's Name: Phone #:

Backpack: YES or NO






